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The mess committee met up last Thursday 10th January to  discuss what progress had been made in the last month and a bit. These are some of the things we heard about:

· Mess subscription: The final plans are in full swing and following a few bureaucratic hurdles you should soon be receiving a polite request for a modest monthly sum.
· Television, Coffee Tables, Decoration and coffee mugs: We are pleased to report that some of these items, if not all, may be provided by the postgraduate department. We will have to wait and see!
· Sky Channels: We have been having a difficult time  tracing the mysterious figure responsible for installing the sky box. It turns out that we have a free subscription package (that explains a thing or two…) which was taken out by a kindly engineer in the hospital. We still don’t know who gave instructions to this effect or whether they would be willing to upgrade. If not, we will have to wait until we have the funds to pay for this ourselves.
· Newspapers: The Mess Room at the MGH has its own supply funded by the hospital, although sadly this is about to change soon. At JCUH, we have found a supplier ready and waiting to deliver, all that is missing is the funding!
· Cheese & Wine: We are planning to organize a Cheese & Wine evening sometime in February. We will try to get some sponsorship from our generous drug reps, so if you know any willing ones get in touch with Bisher Kawar. Good luck, Bish!
· Summer Ball: This was a popular suggestion. We would be interested in knowing what you think!
· Charity Support: No mess can be complete without a pet charity! We hope to find a local worthy cause to motivate us into doing some extra goodness and would welcome any suggestions you might have.
· Mess Lay Out: Do you like it the way it is? If not then spell it out!
· Future Mess Facilities: There are definite plans to move to better premises some time in the next year or two. Rumour has it we’ll get a bar and maybe even a pool/snooker table! That means that it may not make sense to splash out excessively on the current one.
· Committee Members: A massive Thank You to all those who attended the meeting namely Fiona McGill, Bisher Kawar, Palani Krishnamoorthy and our Mess Prez, James Nevisen. We were concerned that there were no bodies from the surgical or other squads but hope to change that for next time. Volunteers welcome!
Evin Sowden, Secretary, bleep 1455.
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